
Season’s Greetings and Press Release 
 

2025 Ringwood Eisteddfod 
 
 
Exciting Announcement: Dates Announced for the 2025 Ringwood Eisteddfod  
 
The Ringwood Eisteddfod Inc. President and Committee are excited to announce the dates 
for the 2025 Ringwood Eisteddfod Competition. 
 
The 71st Ringwood Eisteddfod one of the community’s most highly anticipated community 
performing arts events, announces its 2025 dates with an exciting and refined program and 
disciplines in the competition.  
 
Mark your calendars for this spectacular showcase of talent, creativity, and community spirit, 
taking place from Friday 30th May and final section heats on Saturday 21st June at the 
Maroondah Federation Estate. The Showcase and Grand Final Gala Event to take place Saturday 
19th July at the Karralyka Centre. 
 
With a rich history in the City of Maroondah celebrating excellence in music of many disciplines 
the event continues to provide a platform for emerging and talented individuals across a broad 
age range. Participants will compete across a wide range of sections, oPering audiences a 
diverse and captivating experience. 
 
President of the Ringwood Eisteddfod Inc. Mr Bernie Capicchiano said “We are thrilled to 
announce the dates for next year’s competition,”. The Eisteddfod has always been a strong 
community event, and we’re excited to welcome performers, their families, and audiences to 
enjoy the talent and passion that defines this event.” 
 
Highlights for 2025 include: 

• Diverse Performance Sections: From junior classical vocal, aria through to woodwind 
and brass and chamber ensembles.  

• Youth Divisions: Showcasing the next generation of talent in vocal and instrumental. 
 
Registration for participants opens soon via Stardom. Further announcements will follow soon 
on how to apply along with frequently asked questions and competition guidelines. 
 
Information can also be found on our website at www.ringwoodeisteddfod.org.au and on our 
Facebook page at Ringwood Eisteddfod. 
 
Early registration is encouraged to secure your spot. 
 
Tickets will also be available for the Concerts and Gala event on 19th July 2025  
 
Don’t miss the chance to witness the talent and community spirit that make the event an 
unforgettable experience. 
 
On behalf of the Ringwood Eisteddfod Inc we wish you a Merry Christmas and a Prosperous 
New Year.  
 
Yours sincerely  
Mr Bernie Capicchiano  
President - Ringwood Eisteddfod Inc. 
 
 
For more information about the event, please contact: 
Anna Civiti  
Event Manager - AC Events Management & Consultancy  
E:| anna@civitievents.com.au 

http://www.ringwoodeisteddfod.org.au/

